
Notes from the Head Teacher

It is so good to see the school looking and feeling more “lived in” 
again. The children have produced some wonderful art work in 
their lessons to display in their classrooms and around the 
corridors. It brings the curriculum to life for all in the school 
community.

We held our first virtual commendation assembly today to share 
some of the children’s achievements and learning from this week. 
The children really enjoyed the celebration, including our dance at 
the end!

Admissions

If you have a younger sibling who is due to start in Reception 
Class next year (September 2021), please note that the            
e-admissions process is now open on the Croydon Council 
website. The admissions team at Croydon have provided some 
useful information which can be found on our website under 
the tab “About Our School”. You will also find our admissions 
policy and supplementary information form there. Please do 
pass this information on to anyone you know outside of school 
who may be interested in applying.

If anyone in your family is advised to be tested for coronavirus, 
or tests positive, please inform the school before informing 
other parents to avoid unnecessary worry and panic. We will 
then follow our tight procedures immediately and receive 
appropriate advice.

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for this week was 98.41%

Uniform
By now we would expect everyone to have the correct “uniform” 
for PE days: black jogging bottoms and red PE sweatshirt, under 
which should be a plain white t-shirt.

Please can we remind parents again about NOT parking 
outside the church hall before and after school, as this area is 
used by Years 5 and 6 for their drop off and pick up.

Reflection
“Be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, and do not 
be dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever you 
go.”  Joshua 1.9


